From: Puco ContactOPSB

To: Puco Docketin
Subject: FW: Case # 16-0253-GA-BTX
Date: Monday, March 27, 2017 11:42:42 AM

From: Carita Kollman [mailto:pvkcarita@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, March 24, 2017 2:24 PM

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Case # 16-0253-GA-BTX

The gas pipeline should not go through Blue Ash , Kenwood, Montgomery. Too many schools.

Sent from my iPad
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Case No(s). 16-0253-GA-BTX

Summary: Public Comment in opposition filed on behalf of concerned consumer, Carita
Kollman electronically filed by Docketing Staff on behalf of Docketing
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